
COVID-19 Protocol 

 

For everyone’s safety during the COVID-19 pandemic, we 
ask you to observe the following protocol for the use of 
church property. 
 

1. If any of the following apply to you, please wait to 
join us on campus until a later date: 

a. you are not feeling well,  
b. have had a fever in the last 24 hours,  
c. have a dry cough, runny nose, sore throat, or 

shortness of breath, 
d. have in the last 14 days traveled to a location of 

greater COVID-19 risk, come in contact with 
someone diagnosed with COVID-19, or are 
awaiting the results of a COVID-19 test.  

2. Please follow the directions of Ushers, Greeters, and 
Group Leaders. 

3. Seating must be at least 6 feet apart between family 
groups. 

4. Use of face masks is strongly encouraged. 

5. For those diagnosed with COVID-19, please wait to 
join us until you have a negative test result or are 
cleared by your healthcare professional. 


